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April 27, 2021 
 
Lisa A Taylor- Austin  
415 Boston Post Road #3-1118  
Milford, CT 06460 
 
 
Dear Ms. Taylor- Austin: 
 
Congratulations! In accordance with section 456.47(4), Florida Statutes, you have met the requirements 
to become an out-of-state telehealth provider for the state of Florida. This letter serves as your proof of 
registration. Your Florida telehealth provider registration number is TPMC898. 
 
The department is required to maintain a list of registrants at http://www.flhealthsource.gov/telehealth. 
To stay compliant as a registered out-of-state telehealth provider, you must adhere to section 456.47, 
Florida Statutes, which includes the following: 
 

 The out-of-state license you have registered must remain active and unencumbered.  
 You must maintain liability coverage or financial responsibility for telehealth services 

provided to patients in Florida in an amount equal to or greater than Florida health care 
practitioner requirements 

 If you have a website, a hyperlink to the department’s website, 
https://flhealthsource.gov/telehealth/, must be displayed. 

 You cannot open an office in Florida or provide in-person health care services to patients in 
Florida. 

 You must notify the department of restrictions placed on any health care license you hold in 
any state or jurisdiction within five business days after the restriction is placed. 

 You must notify the department of any disciplinary action taken or pending against any 
health care license you hold in any state or jurisdiction within five business days after the 
disciplinary action is initiated or placed. 

 
The out-of-state telehealth provider registration does not expire or require renewal, though out-of-state 
telehealth providers must comply with all registration requirements until they submit a written request to 
nullify their registration. 
 
For more information on telehealth, please visit the department’s website at the link provided above. If 
you have any questions, you may contact the telehealth team at MQA.Telehealth@flhealth.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Suzanne Johnson 
Telehealth Team 

Profession: 9646 Registration: 1017 


